
Pip the Penguin Returns Safely!!!  

However…...The EVIL Snow Queen has 

TRAPPED his friends and family in the ice!!  

Thankfully the children in the Nursery had lots 

of wonderful ideas to help them escape. They 

experimented with warm and cold water, salt, 

small hammers, brushes and scourers but the 

most original idea had to be using a T Rex to 

break them out!!  
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Traditional Tales in Reception! 
Reception have been looking at a series of traditional tales. They have 

compared different versions of Red Riding Hood and The Three Little 

Pigs and found that some of the details, endings and characters are 

different. Through our stories the children have been asking and an-

swering lots of questions and using lots of different question words. 

The children have even dressed up as the characters and thought 

about how they would answer if they were that character.  

There has been lots of experimentation with building different styles 

of houses with different materials linking to the Three Little Pigs. 

Sand and mud houses have proved very popular!  

On Shrove Tuesday Reception learnt all about Lent and the lead up to 

Easter and tried tasting some pancakes of their own.  

Our Mission Statement 
 

“Christ is the Centre of our School Community 

where we live, love and learn together”  

Happy February Birthdays to…. 

 

Jacob (Nursery)                       Annie (Nursery) 

Emma (Nursery)                        Eliza (Funnybones) 

Michael D (Funnybones)               Faith (Funnybones) 


